


under N.J.A.C. 17:30-6.8(k).  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please submit your inquiry to the 
NJ-CRC Licensing inbox at crc.licensing@crc.nj.gov and the NJ-CRC Legal inbox at 
crc.legal@crc.nj.gov. 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dianna Houenou 
Chairperson 
New Jersey Cannabis Regulatory Commission 




